SALT LAKE CITY
TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD
Minutes of the November 3, 2014 Meeting

Present from the Transportation Advisory Board were Andrea Olson, Cheryl Heying, Hal
Johnson, Lamar Ewell, Rachel Otto, Reid Ewing and Shaun Jacobson.

Absent from the Transportation Advisory Board were: Cathy Liu, Chet Cannon, Steve
Woods, Robin Hutcheson and Whitney Ward.

Also present were Kevin Young and Blake Thomas.

The meeting, held at the Utah Transit Authority Warm Springs Service Center, 900
North 500 West, Salt Lake City, Utah, was called to order at 4:10 p.m. by Rachel Otto.

Welcome and Introduction of Guests — Rachel welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Blake Thomas introduced himself.

Public Comment — There were no public comments.

The minutes of the October 6, 2014 meeting will be approved at the next TAB meeting.
Utah Transit Authority

Tour of the maintenance facility for the FrontRunner

Those in attendance toured the FrontRunner maintenance facility.

The next meeting of the Board was scheduled for Monday, December 1, 2014.
Tentative agenda items were not discussed due to time restraints.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:37 p.m.
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